
Hubbard Beach Association Membership Meeting   - MINUTES -     Saturday, May 29, 2021 at 11 am 
 

President-Kate Donovan    Director/Beach Chairperson: Ken Taylor Director: Brenda Donahue 

Vice President: Tom Donohue   Director: Cindi Curtis   Director: Sue Griffiths 

Treasurer: Kevin Boyle   Director: Caren Arnstein 

Secretary: Chris O’Hurley      
         

Meeting was called to order at 11:08 am and took place at the top of the beach ramp/driveway. 
 

- Officer, Director & Member introductions were made, including addresses. 
 

- Kevin Boyle, Treasurer, presented Treasurer’s Report which was accepted & approved. 
 

- Kate Donovan, President, welcomed new members and acknowledged departed members. 
 

- Ken Taylor, Beach Chairperson gave update of the work that has been done at the beach over 

the last year, including new signs and new driveway which includes additional parking at the 

road and leads to the beach ramp. The beach cleanup was held prior to today’s meeting and 

even with the rain and cold temps many members participated and the beach and 

surrounding area looks beautiful. 
  

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING: 

*Ken is looking for additional Beach Monitors for the weeks of July 4, Aug 8, 15, 29, Sept 5. 

*Members should park their cars diagonally and not leave cars on the driveway or ramp for 

longer than it takes to put the boat in the water. No boat trailer parking in the parking area. 

*The HBA Beach Rules are attached – please review with your family, friends and renters who 

will be using the beach this summer. It is important for the enjoyment of all that the rules are 

understood and followed. 

 

Upcoming HBA Events 

• Wine & Cheese Social for Adult Members at the Beach – June 19 at 4:30 

This is a member only event. Please come and enjoy catching up and welcome 

our new members. Rsvp by June 13 to kstaylor86@gmail.com. 

• Summer Picnic at the Beach – August 14 at 4:30 (more details to follow) 

• End of Summer Meeting & Elections – August 14 at 10  

 

- Chris O’Hurley, Secretary, gave the following information about upcoming elections: 

*President and Secretary Positions expired in 2020; both agreed to serve another term 

(there were no Membership meetings in 2020 due to Covid). 

*Treasurer and Vice President Position 2 year term August 2019-August 2021, both have 

agreed to serve another term. 

*Director position expires in August 2021; Cindi Curtis agreed to serve another term. 

*If there are Members interested in any of these positions please let a Board member know. 
 

Please see HBA website www.HubbardBeach.org  for details of meetings (agendas & minutes).                         

mailto:kstaylor86@gmail.com
http://www.hubbardbeach.org/

